
WEDNESDAY 
 
It is May 28, and it is Day 2 
 
FROM THE OFFICE:  
 
STUDENT LIFE:  
 
Dress Down Day is this Friday! It’s the last Dress Down Day of the school year. For 
an incredible price of $1.00, you can wear something other than your school 
uniform.  All the money collected will be donated to the Teresa Dellar Palliative Care 
Residence.  
 
Trips: 
Attention Grade 10s: There is still room on next year’s grad trip to Europe. If you are 
interested in visiting France, Germany, and Italy please come and see Ms Murray in 
B207 for more information. 
 
GMAA: 
 
Athletics Awards: The event takes place NEXT Thursday from 4-6 PM. There are 
awards for each team and major awards in the auditorium followed by a pizza 
supper in the cafeteria. All athletes who played on a GMAA team are encouraged to 
come! Dress is either casual or BHS wear. Hope to see you all there to celebrate this 
year's athletic achievements. 
 
Congrats to the grade 9 cadet flag football team on their convincing win on Monday 
against LCCHS. They face rival John Rennie the banner this Thursday. 
 
Congratulations to the grade 7 bantam girls flag football team on their 20-19 win 
yesterday against ECS. The Bisons square off with Laurier MacDonald for the 
banner on Thursday! Go Bisons! 
 
ACTIVITIES:  

FILM: The 3rd Annual BHS Film Festival is happening on Friday, May 30 from 7-9pm 
in the Auditorium. This red carpet event will showcase the final projects from the 
grads in the film production class. Dress fancy and walk the red carpet to a movie 
premier / award show! Best of all, it’s FREE! See Mr. Pinsky for more details.  



CLASSROOM/LOCKER ACCESS: 

Attention! If you have a locker in the B300 hallway, please be aware of today’s 
and tomorrow’s restrictions: A Grade 11 ministry exam is taking place in most of 
this hallway. 

Access to the B300 hallway will be prohibited during these times unless you have a 
scheduled class there. This means you must gather all necessary materials for your 
morning classes in advance. 

Please check with your teachers for any potential classroom changes! 
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